
LACNIC BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION - NOTICE PRIOR TO THE CALL FOR 
CANDIDATES 

23 August 
  

On 30 August, LACNIC will issue a call for candidates to fill three vacancies on 
the LACNIC Board of Directors.  
  
Pursuant to the decision of the Extraordinary Member Assembly held on 4 May 
2022, the Board is sharing the Regulations on Candidate Competencies and 
Suitability that will be used to evaluate the candidates to LACNIC's bylaws-
mandated elected bodies.  
  
The publishing of these regulations enables the expansion of the Board of 
Directors by adding one more member to the current seven, therefore three 
seats on the Board of Directors will be filled in these elections. 
  
In addition to completing the usual forms, anyone interested in running as a 
candidate for the LACNIC Board of Directors must now pass the competency 
assessment 
 
  
The Electoral Commission will be the authority responsible for validating the 
candidacies and for applying the new Regulations on Candidate Competencies 
and Suitability.  
  
For additional context and more information on the role of the Board of 
Directors, read the following article.  
 
 
 

https://www.lacnic.net/innovaportal/file/1012/2/acta-asamblea-extraordinaria-2022-en.pdf
https://www.lacnic.net/innovaportal/file/6932/1/reglamento-de-competencias-e-idoneidades-08-2023-en.pdf
https://www.lacnic.net/innovaportal/file/6932/1/reglamento-de-competencias-e-idoneidades-08-2023-en.pdf
https://www.lacnic.net/innovaportal/file/6935/1/evaluacion-de-competencias-en.pdf
https://www.lacnic.net/innovaportal/file/6935/1/evaluacion-de-competencias-en.pdf
https://blog.lacnic.net/en/institutional/evolution-of-the-role-of-the-lacnic-board-of-directors

